
Fall River Special Road District Emergency Meeting 
March 24, 2020, 11:00 AM 
In attendance: Rick Bestwick, Bill Swanson, Ron Brown 
                            
Quorum - Yes 
 
On March 24, 2020, the Fall River Special Road District Board 
met at the Bud and Norma Regan Mail Station for an emergency 
meeting to discuss the recent rules put forth by the Oregon State 
governor to deal with the Covid-19 pandemic. The board agreed 
and voted that for the next two months (April and May) the SRD 
meetings will be cancelled.  


